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                May Howard Elementary School         
Mrs. Kowalchuk’s 2nd Grade Class 

 

READING 

We are excited about 

starting our rotations 

this week. We will be 

learning about folktales 

and fables this week. 

 

Math-  We are now in 

Module 2 and we will be 

on Lesson 9 on Monday.  

We are continuing 

measuring in 

centimeters in Module 

2. Our Module 2 

assessment will be later 

this week. ☺  

 

HOMEWORK 

Our homework this 

week will be Eureka 

math.  Please read for 

20 minutes nightly. If 

your child is not a 

steady independent 

reader yet, please read 

a page and have your 

child read the next 

page to you.  

New reading logs with 

our new dates are in  

red folder this week. 

Remember all 

homework will be 

returned on Friday 

morning. Homework is 

given out on Monday 

for the entire week. 

Thank you for your 

support with this.  

 

Spelling words for the 

week are the 

following: add, ask, 

came, name, ride, 

bone, save, kite, 

cute, mine, talk, and 

walk 

 

Nice Comment Jar: 

  
Our comment for our 

Comment Jar this 

week is the following: 

 

 

Please remember 

Friday Snack list is on 

our website.  Please 

remember we have a 

tree nut allergy in the 

classroom.  

 

 
We will continue to 

test Map Math this 

upcoming week. We 

are trying to get 

everyone finished 

and conferences will 

be scheduled once 

all testing is done. 

Thank you for your 

patience☺ 

 

We are hopeful that 

everyone was safe 

during Dorian. We 

have really missed 

everyone and hope 

everyone was able 

to get back to  

Savannah safely☺ 

 

If you have any 

questions please 

email us at: 

elaine.kowalchuk@sc

cpss.com and  

Bonnie.hardison@sc

cpss.com 
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